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As I reflect back on my first year on the board of directors for ICTA, I am pleased by the work 
that we have done collectively, and I am proud to be a part of such a member-focused 
organization. Moreover, I am particularly proud of the work of our student-members and I 
believe this year’s conference features some of the very best student-scholarship across out state.  
Additionally, I also value feedback and invite any member to contact me with feedback, ideas, 
suggestions, or concerns.  
 
The following lists the accomplishments and activities of the previous year:  

• I attended all board meetings and provided feedback regarding organizational business as 
it relates to our student members.  

• I proposed and implemented student travel grants for ICTA conferences. 
• As a board, this year, we awarded 14 travel grants to student presenters.  
• I assisted with the call for papers/proposals for the 2015 conference and ensured that it 

was shared with students in higher education.  
• I assisted with reviewing submissions for recognition as top award winners.  

This year I plan to focus on the following activities: 
• Serving on the planning committee for the ICTA journal. 
• Working with our web master to ensure accessible conference registration. 
• Recruiting additional student members. 
• Soliciting additional student scholarship for the 2016 ICTA conference. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Clinton Brown 
Student Representative  
Eastern Illinois University 

 


